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18 June, 2021 
 
Team, 
 
As you would be aware, BAA tabled its consolidated offer to all bargaining representatives 
last month. 
  
On 3 June 2021, we received a counter offer from the independent bargaining 
representative. 
  
Yesterday, during the bargaining meeting, BAA received a combined counter offer from the 
union bargaining representatives. We have been requested to keep the content of the 
counter offer confidential. Accordingly, the offer will not be published as part of the site EA 
communications. 
  
The business will carefully consider the elements of each counter offer and respond at the 
next meeting on 1 July 2021. 
  
If employees have a question on the union counter offer, they can raise it directly with their 
bargaining reps.  
 
Matt Jones 
 

    

         
 


